
KAHNAWAKE 

GAMING COMMISSION 

ADVISORY NOTICE 

For immediate release 

CLOSING OF LAND-BASED GAMING ESTABLISHMENTS 

(MOHAWK TERRITORY OF KAHNAWAKE - December 24, 2021) - Effective December 
25, 2021 at 1am, all land-based gaming establishments licensed by the Kahnawake Gaming 
Commission will be closed until further notice. 

For the protection, safety and health of the public, this measure is part of an effort to reduce 
the spread of COVID-19. 
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